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Dr. G. Reber,

212 W. Seminary Avenue,
Wheaton,

ILLINOIS, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Reber,

Radiophysies Laboratory,
University Grounds,
CHIPPENDALE, N.S.W.

7th May, 1947.

I wish to thank you for the two reprints
of your papers "Solar Radiation at 480 Mc/s" and
"Cosmic Statie" which I have just received.

I am very interested indeed in your work.
I anticipate I shall be visiting the U.S. towards
the end of this year and I am hoping that it may be
possible to visit Wheaton and discuss things with

you at that timee.

Yours sincerely,
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J.L. Pawsey)




